

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act No. XXXIII of 2015; Vide W.B Govt. Notification No 187-L, Dated- 19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2025/0251

Dated: 20.03.2025

Notice

<u>Subject: Hand over ceremony of VSSP/BSSP from West Bengal School Education Department</u>
<u>to The Sanskrit College and University</u>

Kind Attention: All Teachers and Non-teaching personnel

Please note that above important landmark event for the University will take place tomorrow (21.03.2025) at 1 pm at VSSP/BSSP office (1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata-700073).

All are requested to note and also are cordially invited to make them available, if feasible from their official engagement, at the programme.

Registrar

Registrar
The Sanakrit College and University